
 

Out of concern for students, families and school districts 

impacted by COVID-19, Texas A&M University has extended 

our freshman admission and scholarship application 

deadlines to December 15 and our additional documents 

deadline to December 21. We understand that these are 

unprecedented times and many of your students are 

uncertain as to what their futures hold. Choosing a college is 

a major decision and we hope this extra time allows your 

students to be confident in their next steps. 

 

Thanks and Gig ’em! 

 

Office of Admissions 

General Services Complex 

750 Agronomy Road, Suite 1601 

College Station, TX 77843-0200 

(979) 845-1060 

admissions@tamu.edu 
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